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H&S Companies Congratulates Newest Partner, Scott Hunt, CPA 

 

 

Muskegon, Mich. (January 28, 2014) - H&S Companies is excited to announce Scott Hunt, CPA as their 

newest partner. Scott is located in the Muskegon office, and has been a part of the H&S team for four 

years. Scott focuses mainly on restaurants, breweries and service businesses, and is gearing up for a busy 

season ahead. 

 

As a graduate of Grand Valley State University, earning a BBA in Accounting, Scott began his career 

with a Grand Rapids firm. “Scott has nearly 35 years of experience in the hospitality industry and has 

helped us expand our client base in that area,” said Muskegon Managing Partner, Ward VanDam. “He is 

also a member of the Brewer’s Professional Alliance, a group of professionals formed to help breweries 

operate and grow successfully.”    

 

Scott lives in Ferrysburg with his wife Carol and is a member of the Grand Haven Chamber of 

Commerce, the Michigan Restaurant Association, the American Institute of CPAs (AICPA), and the 

Michigan Association of CPAs (MACPA) 

 

For more information on H&S Companies, please visit our website at www.hscompanies.com. 
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